Report from the Transition Steering Committee – Diane 
Members: Diane Guernsey, Arlin Roy (co-chairs), Susan Greenberg, Marietta Api, Lenore Lupie, Allison Michelle McKinney, [one more] 
As our bylaws state, the Board holds the responsibility for the well-being of the congregation as a whole. Because the Board itself is in transition, the Transition Steering Committee has been formed to provide support and continuity, both for the Board and for the congregation.
We are committed to transparency. We are committed to doing thorough research and making recommendations that we believe make sense, given our finances and our priorities as a congregation. (These priorities are gleaned from the Listening Conversations, the COM report, and the many informal conversations that we have all taken part in.) Based on these considerations, we will make recommendations to the Board and the entire congregation to be discussed and decided on.
· Brief description of types of transitional ministry (handout available to take home) – Susan
· Financially, our numbers and our pledged amounts are still in flux, because our pledge drive is still ongoing. The final numbers, whatever they may be, will determine our options. If the congregation decides to engage a minister and an RE leader, it may be that the maximum we could afford would be a part-time minister (a contract minister) and a part-time DRE or RE coordinator.
· At a later date, the congregation will need to form a Search Committee to support the incoming Board in devising job descriptions, reviewing applicants, and interviewing candidates for the positions. This may take beyond September, and we need to plan for services and programs through the first part of the year until staff is in place. Also needed are:

· Worship Team

· Pastoral Care Team

· RE Team

· Program Groups

· Staff Relations Team to oversee and support the administrative functions and staff; Kathy Dean, Rita Ruotolo, Pam Parker, and childcare; Joi Lin Tynes.
We're confident that by sharing our ideas and our energy, we can make next year a rewarding experience for us all.
